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Hello  
 
We thank all of you for great participation in the BOD nomination process. 
 
We are excited to introduce to you the following candidates for the Inns of Waterville Valley Board of Directors. All the 
candidates have been long term owners making vacation memories at the Inns of Waterville Valley. 
 
Your Inns of Waterville Valley Board of Directors Candidates: 
“How will I be of service to the Association & BOD, IOWVA owners and Guests, and the on-site management team” 
 
 
1-year term 
 
Robert Baxter-I have the best interest of all owners, including the financial stability and maintaining the Inns of 
Waterville Valley for future generations to enjoy family vacations. I bring extensive knowledge of working with 
condominium associations with numerous the different departments. 
 
Russ Duade-Utilizing my prior Board experience (including as Treasurer) will help guide the Inns through challenging 
times to hold costs down while maintaining a positive vacation experience for owners and guests. 
 
2-year term 
 
Glenn Dusablon-As serving as President I will continue to dedicate myself to helping the Inns move forward into the 
future for all of our owners to continue to make vacation memories 
 
 
3-year term 
 
Philip Gilbert- I will endeavor to serve the owners to preserve and improve our collective vacation home in a fiscally 
responsible manner.  I will not use my position as self-serving to further my own personal agenda or those of my friends 
or acquaintances.  I would look to help manage the timeshare as I would my own personal property or assets (which it in 
fact is) 
 
Chris Ruggiero- I would like to use my property management experience to engage in the future of the Inns.  Love to see 
the building hustling with families. I will commit all necessary time and effort to ensure the operation of the IOWVA for 
the successful operation into the future. 


